

For I was hungry and you gave me food, I was thirsty and you gave me drink, I was a stranger and you welcomed me..."

- Matthew 25:35

Wildwood Soup Kitchen, Inc. 203 Barwick Street, Wildwood, FL www.wildwoodsoupkitchen.org

December 1, 2019

The Grandmasters Boat Club Attn: Cheryl Moran 2403 Columbia Way The villages, FL 32162

Dear Ms. Moran,

On behalf of the Board of Directors, volunteer staff, and patrons of the Wildwood Soup Kitchen at the First Presbyterian Church of Wildwood, I want to thank you for your donation of food donations through your food drive*. We deeply appreciate your generous support.

In 2018, the Kitchen prepared and served over 90,000 meals and celebrated 24 years of service. We also prepared over 6,000 "snack packs" for local school children. Our operation is staffed by over 250 volunteers; we have no paid employees.

Our success would not be possible without the generosity of our contributors and the dedication of our volunteers. Please accept our heartfelt gratitude and the gratitude of those we serve.

Sincerely,

Beth Pfeiffer Corresponding Secretary Board of Directors

Mailing address: P.O. Box 1762, Wildwood, FL 34785

Telephone & FAX: (352) 748-1008

*Contributions to the Wildwood Soup Kitchen, Inc., are tax deductible. This letter serves as your receipt for your gift.